
Hello legislators, 
 
I would like to add my name to the list of those supporting the Racial Justice Omnibus Bill. At a time when 
our country's government is being run by outward white supremacists at local, state and federal levels, it 
is important for us in Vermont to take both symbolic and tangible action to shift power to communities of 
color.  
 
As a business owner, community organizer and long-term advocate for racial justice, I believe this bill is a 
step in the direction our brave little state is moving towards. We have always been a state pushing the 
nation towards what is possible when it comes to achieving justice. Let us continue on that path! 
 
Thank you, 
Alex Fischer 

Brattleboro 


